
Tuesday 15th October 2024

Harvest Festival Celebration!

Dear Families of Swanton Abbott,

We are excited to remind you that our Harvest Festival is taking place on Tuesday, 

22nd October at 9:30 AM at St. Michael's Church. This is a wonderful opportunity 

for our school community to come together and celebrate the season of giving.

After the service, we invite all families to return to school for a warm bowl of soup 

and a roll, along with harvest-themed activities in your child's classroom. It’s a 

great chance to enjoy time with your children and learn more about what they’ve 

been doing in class.

We kindly ask that you send in your donations starting tomorrow. All contributions 

will be given to the North Walsham Food Bank to support those in need in our 

community.

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you at the 

Harvest Festival!

Warm regards,

Fiona Russell

Head of School


